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Obtaining a Temporary  
Sound Permit for Patios

A Temporary Sound Permit is required for all amplified  
sound on a commercial patio. This includes amplified  

music, live bands or televised events.

UPDATE



How to apply for a temporary  
Sound Permit for a patio?

Submit the following information to the City of London 
Licensing office:

•	The name and address of the patio

•	A sound management plan containing the following:
•	 A patio floor plan
•	 Location and direction of all sound sources
•	 A noise complaint and sound mitigation plan

•	�A copy of the establishment’s Liquor Licence and 
any imposed conditions from the Alcohol and Gaming 
Commission of Ontario (AGCO)

•	A fee of $175

You are required to mail or drop off all required 
documents (letter re: sound permit request, sound 
management plan, a copy of liquor license, and  
payment) to:

City of London Licensing Office 
300 Dufferin Avenue,  
P.O. Box 5035 
London, ON  N6A 4L9 
7th Floor, City Hall 
Email: licensing@london.ca

Upon receipt of the above-noted information, you will be 
contacted to schedule a time for an on-site meeting and 
sound reading to determine conditions of a temporary 
permit (if approved). 


